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JEFFERSON CITY – State Sen. Bill Stouffer, R-Napton, today announced that a local organization 

has been approved for funding from the Missouri Department of Economic Development. Northland 

Foundation Inc. will receive $65,000 in tax credits through the Neighborhood Assistance Program. The 

funds will be used for seniors in the Kearney area to live independently longer, with nutritional meals 

and recreational activities. 

“Northland Foundation provides outstanding services to seniors in and around Kearney,” 

Stouffer said. “Allowing seniors to maintain independent living is a valuable resource for families 

throughout the community, and I congratulate Northland for obtaining these credits to further their 

efforts.” 

The Missouri Neighborhood Assistance Program provides assistance to enable community-based 

organizations to implement community or neighborhood projects in the areas of community service, 

education, crime prevention, job training and physical revitalization. 

For more information, contact Sen. Stouffer at his Capitol office at (573) 751-1507 or toll free at 

(866) 768-3987. 
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